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July 28, 2022 

Gary W. Radford, Managing Member 
Radford and Nix Construction, LLC 
7014 Pine Forest Road 
Pensacola, Florida 32526 
(gwradford@aol.com) 

Dear Mr. Radford: 

The purpose of this letter is to transmit Executed Consent Order, OGC #22-1725 concerning 
property located at 30°31'53.73, -87˚17’49.23, Parcel ID# 12-1S-31-1100-010-001 in Escambia 
County, Florida.  Thank you for your quick response to the Department’s proposed resolution of 
this matter.  

Please note the requirements of the Order for which you are responsible and fulfill all pertinent 
actions accordingly. Unless otherwise noted, all deadlines for completing requirements and 
actions in the Order are to be calculated from its effective date, which is the date the Order was 
filed with the Department Clerk, as noted on the signature page. 

Your continued cooperation in resolving this matter is appreciated.  If you have any questions, 
please call Trevor Bostwick at (850) 595-0624 or at Trevor.Bostwick@FloridaDEP.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Mullins Orr 
Director 
Northwest District 

Encl: Executed Consent Order OGC#22-1725 
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